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Love of Reading Tucson Festival
of books

Reading at ACES

Reading at TVES

Lit Club visited TVES and
ACES during Love of
Reading Week to read with
elementary students. We
had so much fun building
community between our
schools while modeling and
encouraging a love of
reading in our future Hawks.
Our students also enjoyed
reconnecting with some of
their favorite teachers and
librarians on our visit!

The Tucson Festival of Books
is March 9-10, 2024. Tens of
thousands of readers attend
this free event each year. To
learn more and see the
schedule of presenting
authors, check out their app
& tucsonfestivalofbooks.org!

15 Hawks are preparing to
conduct professional
interviews of several authors
at the Festival this year. Stay
tuned for interview photos
and recordings!
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